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July 10, 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As you may be aware, the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) is currently under 
supervision by the Ministry of Education. This supervision is part of a formal process established by the 
Ministry to provide support and oversight to the Board. 

As part of the conditions of this supervision, communication that would normally be facilitated through 
your local trustee should now be directed to the Office of the Director of Education. 

If you have questions, concerns, or require support, please contact me directly at director@dpcdsb.org 

Please be assured that our shared commitment to serving students, families, and Catholic education 
remains steadfast. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Marianne Mazzorato, Ed.D. 
Director of Education 

 

mailto:director@dpcdsb.org

